
May 3rd, 2024

EC1 to Resume Panama Canal Routing

Dear Valued Customers,

ONE is pleased to announce that the EC1 will reinstate the Panama Canal to schedule.
This change will go into effect with the HMM AMETHYST 001 E/W (Departed Pusan on
4/24, ETA Panama Canal: 05/09) and remain until further notice.

This transition marks the return of all three ONE Panama service lanes routing via the
Panama Canal rather than the Cape of Good Hope.

For your convenience, a summary of North American East Coast services is included
below:

ONE Panama Canal Vessel Tracking sheet will no longer be updated after June 2024. For vessel
information, please check our Search Schedule page.

Sincerely,
Ocean Network Express (North America) Inc.

Lane Original Routing Current Routing Plan

EC1 Panama Canal Panama Canal

EC2 Panama Canal Panama Canal

EC4 Suez Canal Temporary Suspension

EC5 Suez Canal Cape of Good Hope

EC6 Panama Canal Panama Canal

WIN Suez Canal Cape of Good Hope

https://us.one-line.com/CanalRoutingUpdates
https://ecomm.one-line.com/one-ecom/schedule/point-to-point-schedule

